

# TOWNSHIP OF MACDONALD, MEREDITH & ABERDEEN ADDITIONAL DECEMBER 2024

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM
THE COUNCIL AND STAFF OF THE
TOWNSHIP OF MACDONALD, MEREDITH & ABERDEEN
ADDITIONAL



#### WINTER WORKS REMINDER

November 1st to April 15th: Parking on Municipal Roads is prohibited from 11p.m. - 7a.m.



To help facilitate safe and effective snow removal please remember to remove all obstructions, such as basketball nets, from the side of the road.

We also ask that you do not push snow across the road when clearing your driveways. This can leave chunks of snow that freeze and cause a safety hazard.

Please make sure your 911 signs remain visible.





### **HOLIDAY OFFICE HOURS**

The municipal office will close
Tuesday December 24, 2024 at 12:00p.m.
and will re-open on
Monday January 6, 2025 at 8:30a.m.

#### LANDFILL HOLIDAY HOURS

The Landfill will be operating on regular winter hours except for;

Thursday December 26th - CLOSED

#### **Council Meetings:**

The January regular Council meeting is scheduled for Tuesday January 14th, 2025 All regular council meetings begin at 7:00p.m. and are open to the public.

All are welcome to attend.

## ECHO BAY UNITED CHURCH, ECHO BAY AND AREA FOOD BANK

The Food Bank will be closed January 1, 2025. Regular service will resume on ;

Wednesday January 8,2025 6-7pm Wednesday January 15,2025 1-2pm



Water meters will be read Dec 2nd and Jan 31st, please make sure there is a clear path to your remote.

If you would like to receive your sewer/ water or tax bill via email please send your requests to <a href="mailto:mspurway@ontera.net">mspurway@ontera.net</a>